
STANLEY-BOYD AREA SCHOOLS ORIOLES   
JEFFREY  KOENIG, SUPERINTENDENT 
507 East First Avenue ● Stanley, WI 54768  Phone:  715-644-5534 Fax:  715-644-5584
 www.stanleyboyd.k12.wi.us 

Middle / High School                                                                        Stanley Elementary                                                      Boyd Early Learning Center  
507 E. First Avenue                                                                          507 E. First Avenue                                                              303 E. Park Street   
Stanley, WI  54768                                                                            Stanley, WI  54768                                                                Boyd, WI  54726

  

 
 
March 13, 2020 Update 
 
 
Dear Students, Parents, Staff, and Friends,  
  
Shortly after I sent my earlier message, Governor Evers made the decision to close schools from 5 PM 
Wednesday, March 18 with anticipated opening April 6 at the earliest.  I am glad the Governor made 
this decision.  Obviously, this may cause some confusion for families based on my recent message.  
  
We will be meeting early tomorrow morning to discuss the status of Monday through Wednesday.  As 
I stated in my previous email, we have some other education options for students but will need some 
time with staff to prepare them.  I will send out another notification by 11 AM Saturday morning to 
identify clear plans for Mon. through Wed.  
  
Thank you for your patience in this challenging time.  
  
Sincerely,  
  
Jeff Koenig Superintendent  
 


